
 

   

 

Year 10 Mock Examinations 

12th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As your child approaches the end of year 10, our attention turns to getting them fully prepared for 

the rigours of the final GCSE and BTEC exams which they will be sitting next year; as we all know time 

flies! 

Your child has been preparing for their end of year assessments which will be taking place in exam 

conditions in the exam hall. These will mirror the procedures for the ‘real’ exams so that they 

understand what is expected of them next summer.  

It is vital that all students take these exams seriously as this will be the last practice before their 

mocks in November which will inform the predicted grades that will go on your child’s college 

applications. 

Please see our study guide here which outlines the exam boards we use and a range of useful 

resources that support revision. You can start by encouraging your child to regularly review topics on 

GCSEPod see parent guide here. 

Mock Exam Calendar: 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Deputy Headteacher Achievement  

 

https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Study-Support-Pack-22-23.pdf
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/Parent-Quick-Start-Guide.pdf

